
10/13/20 

 

Dear Supervisors, 

 

As a resident of Mendocino County for over 50 years I have seen the conversation take many 

turns when it comes to cannabis. There has always been a struggle in respect to how to enforce 

the laws, how to respect the fact that cannabis has medicinal properties, how to accept differing 

cultures into the community, and how to write regulation.  

 

You now have that opportunity to stick with what is right and fix what is not. As a person who 

has grown cannabis in Mendocino County for over 25 years, I am proud to be a member of MCA 

and proud to strongly support MCA's recommendations for Agenda item 3a on the 10/13/20 

BOS agenda.  

 

Sara O’Donnell 

Comptche 

Mendocino County  

 


